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This half term our Collective Worship theme is: 

Honesty  

Speak to truth to each other  

Zechariah 8:16 

School Dinners– Next week will be week 2  

School dinners are £2.65 per day which is payable on School Gateway. If your child would like a school dinner, they can order one daily. 

All they need to do is inform their class teacher during the dinner register.  

All meals are freshly prepared on site and there is always the choice of jacket potatoes or sandwiches if your child does not like the main 

menu option that day. 

PFA Recruitment Event 
 
We are pleased to invite you to a Parents 
and Friends Association (PFA) recruitment 
meeting on Monday, 13th January, at 3.15 
pm. This informal gathering will take place in 
the Junior school hall and we would be     
delighted if you could join us. 
During the meeting, there will be tea, coffee, 
and biscuits available for your enjoyment. 
Current members of the PFA, alongside our 
Student Leadership Team, will be present to 
provide insights into the valuable work the 
PFA undertakes and the positive impact the 
funding has on our schools. Parents from the 
Infant, Nursery, and Junior schools are all 
warmly encouraged to attend. 
Feel free to drop in at any time between 
3.15 pm and 3.45 pm. Should you find the 
discussion resonates with you and feel     
inspired to contribute, we will conduct a 
short meeting from 3.45 pm to 4.30 pm to discuss our upcoming plans. During this period, rest            
assured that your children will be safe and looked after by a member of our teaching staff, who will 
be supervising in a classroom. 
We believe that every pair of hands is valuable, and we are fortunate to have a community where 
everyone has something to offer. Your time, ideas, and contributions are greatly valued, and we      
genuinely look forward to your participation. 
We hope to see you on Monday! 

https://www.biblegateway.com/verse/en/Zechariah%208%3A16


Year 4 Symphony Hall Trip 

Year 4 will be going on a school trip to see a schools’ concert at Symphony Hall on 10th February 2025. This is a wonderful 
opportunity for them to visit one of the country’s premier concert spaces and see a full orchestra perform. 

 

The performance begins at 1.30PM and should last one hour. Children will travel by coach, leaving school at 11.45am and 
should return to school by approximately 4.00pm 

 

As we are leaving school early, a packed lunch will be required, so that your child can eat in school before going. If your 
child is entitled to free school meals, this can be ordered from our kitchen. In order for a packed lunch to be provided by 
school, orders must be placed via the Microsoft form by Thursday 6th February. https://forms.office.com/e/bSpANhha72 

 

Children will need to wear full school uniform please. 

 
The product is now open on School Gateway where payment can be made. The cost of the trip is £14.60 per pupil. As I am 
sure you appreciate, without sufficient parental contributions, this trip cannot go ahead and would need to be cancelled.  

 

Permission can be given when paying for the trip via School Gateway. If your child is entitled to free school meals, 
permission should be granted via the Microsoft Form. https://forms.office.com/e/bSpANhha72 

 

We very much appreciate your support as we provide the children with exciting learning opportunities. 

Dates for your Diary (new information in bold)  

In order to make it easy for parents to find the information needed. Diary dates will be on the newsletter every week. Any 

new additions/ amendments are in bold to make them easy to identify and add to your diary. 

Monday 13th January– Year 6 Social Media workshop with PC Brittle 

Tuesday 14th January– Year 5 Social Media workshop with PC Brittle 

Monday 20th January– Year 6 Residential and Parents Meeting 

Monday 10th February– Year 4 Symphony Hall Trip- https://forms.office.com/e/bSpANhha72 

Friday 14th February– Break up for half term 

Monday 24th February– School reopens 

Tuesday 8th April–  Year 4 Residential Parents’ Meeting 

Friday 11th April– Break up for Easter  

Monday 28th April– School reopens 

Thursday 8th May– Friday 9th May– Year 4 Residential to Kingswood 

Monday 2nd June– INSET DAY 

Tuesday 17th June– Year 6 Residential Parents’ Meeting  

Wednesday 9th– Friday 11th July– Year 6 residential to Laches Wood. 

Monday 21st July– INSET DAY 

INSET DAYS 

We have now allocated our final two INSET Day for the year. School will be 

closed to children on Monday 2nd June and Monday 21st July. 

https://forms.office.com/e/bSpANhha72
https://forms.office.com/e/bSpANhha72
https://forms.office.com/e/bSpANhha72


 





Week Beginning 

06/01/25 

27/01/25 

24/02/25 

17/03/25 

7/04/25 



  

Week Beginning 

13/01/25 

03/02/25 

03/03/25 

24/03/25 

 



Week Beginning 

16/12/24 

20/02/25 

10/02/25 

10/03/25 

31/03/25 

 


